
 Lakeland Hills Elementary School Newsletter     November 5, 2020 

PTA REFLECTIONS  
This year is VIRTUAL!! 

Submission Entry Deadline Nov 13th 
 

Reflections is an annual National PTA arts recognition program that helps students showcase 
their artistic ideas. Students from all grades and abilities are invited to participate and create 
original works of art based on the theme:  I Matter Because… 
 

Students submit entries online!  

Step 1:  Choose a category – Visual Arts, Photography, Music Composition, Literature, Film Production, 
and Dance Choreography. 
 

Step 2:  Students create original works of art based on the theme - I MATTER BECAUSE….     
 

Step 3:  Complete the student entry form (start typing at STUDENT NAME) on the WA State PTA Web-
site: https://www.wastatepta.org/events-programs/reflections/   (Typed names are accepted as a signa-
ture on the form.) 
 

Step 4:  Email the completed form and digital art entry to:  LHEreflections@gmail.com 
 
All entries will be uploaded digitally.  (Upload a photo for Visual Art entries. Music Composition entries 

need to be in MP3 file format.  Dance and Film Production entries need to be in MP4 file format.)   

School Mission: 

“Wildcat PRIDE is our mission.” 

Persevere 

Respect 

Integrity 

Dedicate 

Engage 

DATES to note 
 

Every  Monday is PLC Late Start 
at 9:40am. 
Every Tuesday is Wear College-
Gear Day for staff, students, and 
parents. 
Every Friday is School Spirit-
Wear or Blue Friday. 
 

November  
11 NO SCHOOL - Veterans’ Day  
13 PTA Reflection items due 
18-20 Conferences Early  
Release at  11:25am & No ECE 
Parents, sign up with teachers 
for conference times NOW if 
you have not done so yet. 
25 Early Release 1:10pm  

26-27 NO SCHOOL for 

Thanksgiving Holiday 
 

December  
21 - Jan. 1 - NO SCHOOL for 

  Winter Holiday 
 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

NO SCHOOL Dates to note: 

 Jan. 18 - M.L. King Jr. Day 

 Feb. 15-19 - Mid Winter Break 
 March 8 - Waiver Day  

 April 5-9 - Spring Break 
 

Our School Vision:  To prepare our students for life-long success in a diverse world, Lakeland Hills Elementary pro-

vides a safe and academically rigorous learning environment so that all students achieve a year or more of growth 

each year. 

GOOD NEWS: Last week we had a 98.74% attendance rate school-
wide. The  class with 100% participation for Oct. 26-30 is Mrs. 
Swanson’s 2nd graders. WAY TO GO WILDCATS!! 
 

Attendance is taken daily at Lakeland Hills. Teachers will be taking attendance at the start of 
every school day and calls will be placed or emails sent if your student is not present. If for any 
reason your student cannot participate in class, please call our office to excuse the absence.  
 Call the office at 253-876-7711  
 Or use the Report an Absence link on Lakeland Hill’s school webpage  

https://www.wastatepta.org/events-programs/reflections/
mailto:LHEreflections@gmail.com
https://www.auburn.wednet.edu/cms/module/selectsurvey/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=203


 

Below are links for Kindergarten and 

1st Grade families to log their student’s 

STAR reading minutes for October.  

 
S.T.A.R (Stand Tall And Read) is a PTA  

sponsored reading program. 
 
 

OCTOBER-Kindergarten S.T.A.R. Reading 
Form 

 

OCTOBER-1st Grade S.T.A.R Reading 
Form 

 

 

LAKELAND HILLS ELEMENTARY GIVING TREE 

 
 

The Lakeland Hills Elementary Giving Tree is a program that we 
offer for the families of Lakeland Hills.  The Holidays in this econo-
my can be a trying time for some families. We would like to pro-
vide gifts for families who are in need.   

The Giving Tree is not intended to provide a large or lavish gift ex-
perience, but it’s intention is to provide modest gifts for families in need.  Modest gifts 
like clothes, coats, shoes, gloves, and smaller toys would be some examples. 

If you would like to be added to the confidential Lakeland 
Hills Elementary Holiday Giving Tree, please contact me 
at LHE.  The names of your family are kept confidential. 
Call or email to nominate yourself by FRIDAY NOVEM-
BER 20th to qualify for the tree. 

 

Thank you so much and Happy Holidays!!  ☺ 

 

Amanda Roberson 
Lakeland Hills Counselor 
aroberson@auburn.wednet.edu 
253-873-7711 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Ri--uZBCxfkU0jGCJAEMjUTjHkEtmoixfU32qBF7qjU/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Ri--uZBCxfkU0jGCJAEMjUTjHkEtmoixfU32qBF7qjU/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1XRVDywY0hRYC6piACIT5KIwxj9J3_DJ6X7Amdpydo_Y/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1XRVDywY0hRYC6piACIT5KIwxj9J3_DJ6X7Amdpydo_Y/viewform?edit_requested=true
mailto:aroberson@auburn.wednet.edu

